
Public Notice Ad for Bids
The Sumter County Board of Education is accepting sealed bids for the sale of seven-
teen passenger diesel, automatic school buses beginning March 5, 2025. Bid openings
will be held at 1:00 p.m. at the Sumter County Board of Education Central Office. To
obtain bid packets, contact Kelvin Gibson, Transportation Supervisor, at (205) 652-9605
ext. 1306 or kgibson@sumter.k12.al.us.


